
 
MUPY welcomed exchange students from Faculty of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba
University, Japan 

Aug 29, 2013       
 
Assist. Prof.Usa Chaiakledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations, Faculty of Pharmacy,
Mahidol University cordially welcomed Mr. Naoki Takahashi, an exchanged student from the Faculty of
Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University, Japan. He will receive training in Pharmaceutical
Manufacturing  under the supervision of Assoc. Prof. Satit Puttipipatkhachorn at Department of
Pharmaceutical Manufacturing during August 29 – September 30, 2013

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1182


